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DATA PROTECTION POLICY 

 

 

 
 

Once you have given MFG personal details required for booking tickets, making a donation or 

subscribing to our Mailing List, these details will be held in our secure database. We will not 

share this information with any third party. 

 

This information will be used to send you information about future MFG events and periodic 

newsletters. Should you not wish to receive this information, please contact the MFG office on 

091705962 or email us on info@musicforgalway.ie 
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